
 

 

October 5th, 2025 

 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

 

Due to low water pressure in the Fairmont Utility Service Area, Fairmont Hot 

Springs Utilities is issuing a Boil Water Advisory effective immediately. 

What Happened:   

Due to a water main break and subsequent drop in water pressure, the drop in 

pressure can increase the risk of contamination entering the water system.  As a 

precaution we advise all customers to boil their water until further notice. 

What you should do: 

• Boil all water used for drinking, cooking, making ice and brushing teeth  

• Bring water to a rolling boil for at least one minute and then cool before 

using 

Duration:  The advisory will be in effect until multiple water tests are taken, 

tested, and the water can be confirmed safe.  These tests must be taken in 24-

hour intervals. We will notify you once the advisory can be lifted. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation. 

Fairmont Hot Springs Utilities 


